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Date – 25/10/21 
  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Unfortunately due to current restrictions the Parent Council are not able to hold an 

evening Hallowe’en Disco this year and we have once again agreed to have some in class 

celebrations. These will take place on Friday 29th October.  

Each class had a chance to discuss what they would like to happen, last Wednesday and 

their views were shared via the pupil council.  

The children agreed the following points: 

 P1 & 2 really wanted to avoid being too scared so they will only wear their 

costumes in the afternoon. We won’t have anything sharp and props will 

be left at home.  

 We can wear our own clothes, rather than uniform, on Friday 29th 

October.  

 We may have a parade in the afternoon (if it’s not raining).  

 All teachers will be given money from the Parent Council. This can be used 

for apples, pumpkins, decorations, special craft activities, games and 

some sweets. 

 

Children who want to wear costumes should bring them in their school bags or another 

clearly marked bag and will change into their costume after lunchtime.  

Hopefully by sticking to the rules agreed by the children, we can all have a great time on 

Friday.  

 

Yours sincerely   

  
Fiona MacDonald  

Head Teacher  
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